
Prez Sez, December 2022 

The thing that binds all PVRA members together is comradery with our common interest 
in horsemanship.  Although our sports are different, love for our equine partners is what binds 
us together.  Let’s celebrate that.    

I hope you all will attend the December Meeting at Mainstream Bar & Grill starting at 
6:30 pm with an abbreviated meeting following at 7 pm.  This is primarily designed as a social 
event and there will be door prize raffles and fun.  Thanks to Sandy Childers for all her time and 
efforts organizing this event.   

As we close out the year, many of you still need work hours.  Consider working the 
Barrel Racing Show on December 17th or raking in front of the front fence along the trail or over 
by warmup.  It is a constant battle trying to keep those areas clean.  We also need help 
disposing of some of the wood that has been trimmed from some large trees on the grounds.  
Thanks to Michael and Dennis for the work done so far.   

Let’s be proud of our Association and its members and enjoy the holidays! 

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 
 

 


